
   
   

NY Transportation 
Workers’ Compensation Trust 

 
October 2017 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 
Please allow this letter to provide members updated information regarding the active run off of 
the NYT Trust. 

The following is the current assessment payment status of the membership as of October 2017 
and current open claim count.  As of September 30, 2017 the Trust has 29.01 months of cash. It 
is imperative that all members recognize and pay their respective amounts in order to continue to 
run off the Trust.   

 
ASSESSMENT PAYMENT STATUS: 

 
   = 

 
REFERRALS TO COLLECTION ATTORNEY: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
   

REFERRALS TO BARR CREDIT SERVICES: 
 

 

CLAIM STATUS:  As of October 10, 2017 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

New York Transportation Trust Board of Trustees 


